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OTTAWA, 5th November, 1902

Rt. Rev. Sir,

I have the honor to acknowledge the re-

ceipt of your letter of the 24th September last

applying for a grant to assist you in carrying on

four Indian school in the Diooese of Keewatim; and

in reply I am directed by the Superintendent Gener-

al to inform you that hequets that no grant can

be made for this purpose.

I have the honor to be,Rt.Rev.Sir,

Your obedient servant,

König

en den 16. Februar

Lordship,

Kop of Keewatin,

Essionary Society House

Salbsbury Square,

London, England

Lebber o. k.
Tiaet Binoino
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